361 Birdsong Way
Doylestown, PA 18901
April 29, 2018
Mr. John Tennyson, President
Barnegat Light Taxpayers Association
PO Box 342
Barnegat Light, NJ 08006

Dear John,

| have completed a review of the BLTA 2017 Financial reports in accordance with the financial control
procedures the Board has put in place. The information that | examined was provided to me by our
Treasurer, Bill Chrnelich, and it included both summary reports and underlying details such as Bank
Account statements, deposit slips, and copies of disbursement checks and the documentation to
support them.

Although my review does not rise to the level of a professional audit, | am pleased to report that our
Treasurer’s financial reporting is well organized and complete, and in my opinion accurately records and
presents the financial picture of BLTA during 2017. As part of the review, | was able to compare the
internal activity records with the corresponding bank records, and found no discrepancies between
them.

Let me close by thanking Bill Chrnelich for his efforts on behalf of our organization.

Sincerely,

= ’_'Jv Y "I‘v eo—
g_c_ﬁ ALY e L

~.

Ed Ebenbach, Vice President
Barnegat Light Taxpayers Association

Cc: Board of Trustees



